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A Message From Administration

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

As we approach the end of the 2016 calendar year, we take 
time to reflect upon the many ways our students, staff and 
families have been directly involved in contributing positively to 
our school learning environment. We are grateful for the 
dedication and continuous support of all! 

Our students have had a successful block of learning, and are 
well on their way to completing the first term of this school 
year. We would like to thank families for attending the Student 
Led Conferences held in November and engaging in thoughtful 
conversations about their children’s learning. We appreciate 
your ongoing involvement in your child’s education and the 
time you have spent communicating with staff. 

We would like to wish you all a safe and happy 
Christmas/Winter break spent with loved ones. We look 
forward to seeing you back at school on Monday, January 9, 
2017.

Sincerely, 

Stephanie Gilbart                     Heather Stevens
Principal                                     Vice-Principal

 

Upcoming Dates:

 
JJANUARY 2017

● Jan 9 Back To School
● Jan 16 Gr 7 Meningitis Vaccination
● Jan 17 Jr. Co-ed Volleyball
● Jan 20 P.A. Day

 

Principal: Stephanie Gilbart                 Vice-Principal: Heather Stevens              Admin. Asst: Deidra McPhail               Secretary: Kim Brillinger

Future newsletters will not be sent home in print copy.   Please visit the school website:
https://sharon.ps.yrdsb.ca

 

DECEMBER 
● Dec 1 - 15 Holiday Heroes Toy Drive
● Dec 10 Elf Day
● Dec 13 Jr. Girls Volleyball
● Dec 15 Jr. Boys Volleyball
● Dec 15/16 Gingerbread Shop
● Dec 19-21 Candy Cane-O’Gram Sales
● Dec 23 P.J. Day/Spirit Day
● Dec 24 - January 8 - Winter Break
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As we near the end of 2016, I hope everyone has had a great school year so 
far and found opportunities to get involved with the life of the school. 
 
It is wonderful to have opportunities to see not only what our students are 
learning, but to see how they are learning – collaborating and problem solving, 
using technology in exciting new ways, and engaged in hands-on activities. 
 
I want to take this opportunity to thank the dedicated staff members, students, 
families and community members across our Board.  Thanks to all of the great 
people we have in our system, we continue to advance student achievement 
and well-being.
 
Our Board continues to have a strong commitment to creating welcoming, 
inclusive learning environments that enable all of our students to thrive. 
Engaging families in your child’s education and the school community is in an 
important part of creating that environment.
 
There are resources for families available on our Board website at 
www.yrdsb.ca/parents, including information on Board programs and supports, 
and tips for parents to support your child’s learning at home and at school. 
 
Best wishes to everyone for a safe and happy holiday season and a wonderful 
start to 2017. I hope you are able to enjoy time with family and friends.

We would like to wish Mr. O’Neil all the 
best in his new position as YRDSB 

courier.  

We would also like to welcome 
Caretaker 

Mrs. Sutton, who joins us from Holland 
Landing Public School.
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November….

On November 11th, Sharon PS remembered.  Each student in our school 
made a Canadian Flag.  Our Spirit Committee lined Leslie Street with these 
flags.  Our grade 8 students stood outside in silence holding large Canadian 
Flags. Please see a note from a Community Member below:

On November 24th, Sharon 
PS students wore a 
mustache to raise 

awareness about Men’s 
health.

December….

December 1 - 15th, Sharon PS will be having a 
Holiday Heroes Toy Drive to support our local 
families.  All toys will be picked up and distributed 
by the York Regional Police.

This year we are also asking families who are able, 
to donate Walmart, Loblaws or Super Centre gift 
cards.

December 19, 20 and 21, our Spirit Committee will 
be selling Candy-Cane-O’Grams for 50 cents.

December 23 is our Pajama/Spirit Day

“I wanted to commend Sharon Public 
School on their wonderful display of thanks 
outside of the school this morning. Seeing 
the children lined up waving the Canadian 
flag in appreciation of the efforts and 
sacrifices of our armed forces was a 
touching start to the morning that set the 
mood for the day. As a family member of a 
fallen soldier, it was heartening to see his 
sacrifice is still noticed and acknowledged 
by today’s youth. Thank you!”
~ Anonymous message, Nov. 11, 
2016.



Sun. Mon. Tues. Wed. Thurs. Fri. Sat.

1
Toy Drive Starts

2 3

4 5 6
Pizza Day

7
Sub Day

8 9 10

Elf Day

11 12 13
Pizza Day

14
Sub Day

15
Toy Drive Finishes

16 17

18 19
Candy 
Cane-O’gram 
sales Dec 
19-21

20
Pizza Day

21 22 23
Spirit Day - 
Wear your 
PJs

24

25 26 27 28 29 30 31

Christmas/Winter Break (Return to school on January 9, 2017)

SPS~December Calendar


